
Aspen Services at Hemingford Grey Primary School 

We are working hard to reduce inflation pressures as much as possible. Always ensuring the 
quality and choice of our menus remains at the forefront of our offering. However, in order to 
maintain this quality and choice we are increasing the meal price to £2.41but this is only 5%, 
which in comparison is a lot less than current inflation rate. 

As things slowly begin to return to normal and we navigate through a staggered recovery from the 
pandemic, we want to provide your children with a choice of tasty, nutritious and popular food 
across our service. However, we continue to be faced with an unprecedented inflation challenge.  

Food price inflation in Britain is likely to peak at up to 15% this summer and will remain at high levels 
into mid 2023. We are all experiencing the effects of the rising inflation first hand, as our weekly 
food shops are increasing more and more each week. 

Selecting the right ingredients for our menus, within the government guidelines, continues to be 
challenging. There is growing competition in our supply chain with regards to price and the service 
they can provide us.

We have always been, and remain, committed to delivering a wide range of delicious dishes in 
the menus we provide and our teams, both in school and in the office, continue to work extremely 
hard to keep any disruption to a minimum. 


